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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2012 2:17 PM
To: 'Paul Parmentier'
Cc: Peter Serrurier; Dave Murray
Subject: RE: Paco Pump: R00320: edited sampling locations

Paul, 
Thanks for the revised Figure 2.  I think the revised locations you’ve proposed are not unreasonable and should (are likely 
to?) provide some useful data that move the site further along its path.  That said, I do think that it would be very 
appropriate to add a sub-slab point inside the building near E-4 (close to where the original work plan proposed SS-1 was 
located, but inside the building area).  This is especially warranted since E-4 had among the highest post remedial benzene 
vapor concentrations, and it would be good to verify that vapor intrusion, or remediation is, or is not, affecting this portion 
of the building.  Let me know if you have questions.  A hand sketch is fine for documenting these final modifications. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Paul Parmentier [mailto:pparmentier@thesourcegroup.net]  
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2012 10:21 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Peter Serrurier; Dave Murray 
Subject: Paco Pump: R00320: edited sampling locations 
 
Dear Mark.  
Due to the holiday season, I have not been able to firmly confirm the revised RI locations, but wanted to submit this to you 
now to confirm that these proposed revised draft locations are okay with you.  Your November letter proposed technical 
exchange of the proposed  changes by email, so I marked up by hand the proposed locations for your easier review. These can 
then be drafted in more formal format. 
 
Paul Parmentier, CHG                                                               
562 / 597.1055 ext. 106                                                            
  
Principal Hydrogeologist                                                        
The Source Group, Inc.                                                                                       
Environmental Engineering, Hydrogeologic & Management 
1962 Freeman Ave 
Signal Hill, CA 90755 
Cell: 714.519.1218                                                               
www.thesourcegroup.net 
The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient, and may 
also be subject to applicable privileges. Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly 
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prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender.  Please also remove 
this message from your hard drive, diskette, and any other storage device. 

 Reduce, Reuse, Recycle. 


